
From: Metivier, Jacob
To: peter.elkind@propublica.org
Subject: Vermont Attorney General"s Office Public Records Request
Date: Thursday, August 24, 2023 1:40:05 PM
Attachments: 2023-8-24 Extension Letter PRR.pdf

Good afternoon Mr. Eklind,
 
Please find attached a letter from Environmental & Consumer Protection Division Chief Justin Kolber
regarding your recent Public Records Request to the Vermont Attorney General’s Office.
 
Jacob Metivier, Paralegal
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
Consumer Protection Division
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August 24, 2023 
 


Peter Elkind 
ProPublica 
6808 Brants Ln 
Fort Worth, Texas, 76116 
 
Via Email: peter.elkind@propublica.org 
 
RE: Public Records Request MoneyGram Settlement 
 
Dear Mr. Eklind: 
 


We are in receipt of your request made pursuant to Vermont’s Public Records Act. 1 V.S.A. § 
315-320, received on August 22, 2023. Due to large potentially responsive materials and 
confidential records, the Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke its right to additional 
time to formulate an initial response to your request. We will further respond within ten business 
days of receipt of your request. 


 


       Sincerely, 


       /s/ Justin Kolber 
       Justin Kolber 
       Chief 
       Environmental & Public Protection Division 
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